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4 August 2018 

Mr Craig Swift McNair 

CEO 

Woollahra Municipal Council 

Email 

UPDATE SKATEBOARD RUSHCUTTERS BAY PARK AND SWIMMING PLAZA YARRANABBE PARK 

 

Dear Craig 

Following residents enquiries on the matter, the Darling Point Society is seeking information 

regarding the Heritage Impact Statement (HIS) commissioned independently to highlight the 

Aboriginal and European heritage of the parks and to  a compromise with the State Heritage 

Minister in order to obtain permission to build a skatepark in Rushcutters Bay Park.   

We would like to be informed as follows: 

1. HIS 

- When is the HIS ready to be tabled? 

- when is the HIS being released to the Heritage Minister 

- When is it being released to the public 

- Does it take into account the rules of section S60 

- Why is “skateboard” substituted by “Youth recreation area” (+in Strategic Mgt Plan) 

- Where are the plans for the project and can they be viewed? 

2. SWIMMING PLAZA 

- Why is heritage listed seawall being opened and equipped with steps from the promenade 

- Where can the plans be seen? 

- What safety and life saving facilities are being implemented? 

- Is there provision for a safety net? 

- Is there provision for a permanent life guard to be on site ? 

In this difficult time of lockdown it is important that the community  retains grass sanctuaries in 

the municipality to maintain mental health . 

Thank you for your prompt response which will be communicated to residents awaiting answers. 

Kind regards 

Charlotte Feldman 

President 

 

Darling Point Society Inc 

 www.darlingpointsociety.com.au 

 

http://www.darlingpointsociety.com.au/

